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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We want your input! 
The Flora Gardens Governors and I are continuing to work with Hammersmith 
& Fulham Council to explore options to redevelop the school’s site in order to 
provide a high-quality new school, alongside new homes. 
 
It’s part of Hammersmith & Fulham Council’s new Schools Renewal 
Programme which aims to improve school facilities and educational attainment 
by providing new high-quality, well- designed schools. 
 
Since I last wrote to you the brief that described our ambitions has been further 
developed. That brief had considerable input from the pupils, staff, Governors 
and you, the parents. 
 
We’re now ready to ask parents, local residents and everyone who uses the 
school and its facilities to provide their views on the future of the site and how 
you would like to see it developed.  
 
There will be a drop-in exhibition at the start of the design development 
process, which will be an opportunity to meet the architects, see our initial 
analysis of the site and share your ideas about the new school, community 
facilities and residential accommodation proposed for the site. 
 

Wednesday 22nd January 2020 
15.00 – 20.00 
Flora Gardens Primary School 
Dalling Road 
W6 0UD 

 
I hope you will be able to come to the exhibition. If not, the exhibition boards will 
be on show in the school and on the Council’s website with details of how you 
can comment on the developing design. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
A S Naismith 
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Thursday 19th December 
Our end of term assembly 

starts at 11.00am and 
parents/carers are invited to 
attend. We hope to see you 

all there. 
 

School finishes at 1.30pm on 
Thursday and there are no 

after school clubs on this day.  
We really appreciate you 
collecting your children 

prompty at 1.30pm. 

 
We’ve raised lots of money for Save the Children.   

No one enjoys Christmas Jumper Day more than Mr Moges! 

 

 
  

 
Nursery, Reception and Year 

1 had a wonderful time on 
Thursday when they saw a 

Christmas Pantomine at 
Ravenscourt Arts Theatre by 
Saltmine Theatre Company 

called 'The Nutcracker'. 
 

Nursery – Liana 

Reception – Lou 

Year 1 – Ema 

Year 2 – Adrianna 

Year 3 – Adelice 

 Year 4 – Sabrin 

Year 5 – Yonis 

Year 6 – Cameron 

PE – Dalal Y1 

Music – Saoirse Y4 

Our pupils 
enjoyed a 

delicious roast 
dinner on 

Wednesday. 
They particularly 
enjoyed pulling 
the Christmas 

crackers! 


